
 

 

 
 

 

September 6, 2022 
 

Mayor Bradshaw and City Councilors 
City of Ketchum 
Ketchum, Idaho 

 
Mayor Bradshaw and City Councilors: 

 
Recommendation to Adopt Resolution 22-029 To Appoint Spencer Cordovano to the 

Ketchum Historic Preservation Commission  
 

Recommendation and Summary 
The Mayor is recommending the council adopt the following motion: 

 

I Move to approve Resolution # 22-029 
 

The reasons for the recommendation are as follows: 
• There are two vacancies on the Historic Preservation Commission (HPC) due to the resignation 

of Matthew Mead and Jennifer Cosgrove.  

• At least one member of the HPC must be a Planning and Zoning Commissioner.  

• Spencer Cordovano, a Planning and Zoning Commissioner has expressed interest in serving on 

the HPC. 
 

Background 
The Municipal Code establishes the Historic Preservation Commission as five members consisting of a 
maximum of three and minimum of one member of the Planning and Zoning Commission and a 
maximum of four and minimum of two members of the community.  
 
Presently there is no member of the Planning and Zoning Commission serving on the HPC. Spencer 
Cordovano has expressed interest in serving on the HPC.  
 
Attachments 
A - Resolution 22-029 

 
 



RESOLUTION NUMBER 22-029 
A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY OF KETCHUM CITY COUNCIL  

APPOINTING SPENCER CORDOVANO TO THE KETCHUM HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION 
FOR A TERM EXPIRING ON SEPTEMBER 6, 2025 

 
 WHEREAS, The Historic Preservation Commission consists of 5 members, with a minimum 
of one and maximum of three members to be Planning and Zoning Commissioners; and 
 
 WHEREAS, Matthew Mead and Jennifer Cosgrove were two members of the Planning and 
Zoning Commission serving on the Commission but have resigned from the Commission; and 
 

WHEREAS, Spencer Cordovano has expressed interest in serving on the Historic 
Preservation Commission; and  
 
 WHEREAS, Spencer Cordovano resides and works in Ketchum and is presently a member 
of the Planning and Zoning Commission; and 
 
 WHEREAS, Mayor Bradshaw recommends Spencer Cordovano be confirmed by the City 
Council to serve on the Historic Preservation Commission for a three-year term ending September 
6, 2025, and is eligible for re-appointment;  
 
 NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED by the Mayor and Council of the City of Ketchum, that 
Spencer Cordovano is appointed to the Ketchum Historic Preservation Commission.  
 
 This Resolution will be in full force and effect upon its adoption this sixth day of September 
2022. 
                
 

 
__________________________ 

         Neil Bradshaw, Mayor 
 
 
 
ATTEST:   
 
________________________________ 
Lisa Enourato, Interim City Clerk 

 
 


